
 

City Manager 

 Memo 
To:  Fircrest City Council 

From:    Bill McDonald  

Date:  September 26, 2017 

Re:    Community Garden Update 

This is a follow-up to a previous discussion with David Johnston (former Interim City 
Manager) about what conditions should be considered if the Fox Property were the 
location of a community garden.  

 A License Agreement: The City Attorney and I agree that a license for use of 
the property has several advantages over a lease. The City Attorney can 
explain. 

 Must be with a public or non-profit entity: The other party to the agreement 
must have legal status to represent the interests of the user group.  

 Must have Adopted Rules: A couple examples of rules for community gardens 
have been provided from the internet. Rules and enforcement of rules are 
another reason there needs to be a legal entity representing the gardeners.  

 A location on private property would largely take the city out of the equation 
except for the possible need for land use review, e.g. parking, time of 
operation.  

 












